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Ardmore Construction Limited letter to
residents about the Civic Campus

Ardmore Construction Limited
6 Wharf Studios

28 Wharf Road

London

N1 7GR

Telephone: 020 8344 0300
Facsimile: 020 8344 0377
E-mail: info@ardmoregroup.co.uk (mailto:info@ardmoregroup.co.uk)

Friday 25 June 2021

Important Information — Civic Campus

Notification of Saturday works

Dear Resident,

Firstly, we hope you and your families are all keeping well and safe in these unprecedented times.

We would like to let you know of changes to our working week which will now include Saturdays, commencing
this Saturday 26 June 2021. This will be ongoing over the duration of the development and will allow us to
complete our programme of works on time.

Operating hours during Saturdays will start at 8:00am until 1:00pm which are permitted within the approved
planning conditions. Should we need to overrun, we will of course notify you and inform the Council.

We appreciate the inconvenience this may cause. We would like to thank you in advance for your help and
patience whilst these works are carried out.

Should you have any questions or concerns please contact the below.

YHamdalla@ardmoregroup.co.uk (mailto:YHamdalla@ardmoregroup.co.uk)
07745949920

or

CCrosby@ardmoregroup.co.uk (mailto:CCrosby@ardmoregroup.co.uk)
07796517811.




Best Wishes

Eillish Kwai — Community Liaison Officer
kwai@ardmoregroup.co.uk (mailto:ekwai@ardmoregroup.co.uk)
0208 344 0300




